
NORTHSIDE PARK AREA RESIDENT UPDATE 
 

      AND      

 

ARE NOTIFYING RESIDENTS THAT CONSTRUCTION WILL BEGIN  

FOR THE NORTHSIDE INTERCEPTOR SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT,  

NORTHSIDE PARK PHASE, ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2021.   

PLEASE EXPECT CONSTRUCTION TRAFFIC, POTENTIAL ROAD CLOSURES, ETC. 

 

SUBSEQUENT UPDATES AND INFORMATION, AS APPROPRIATE, WILL BE IN THE NEWS SECTION 

OF WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT’S WEBSITE – WWW.WSD.DST.IL.US/NEWS 

 

THE FOLLOWING MAP IS THE PORTION OF THE NORTHSIDE INTERSEPTOR SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT THAT 

GOES THROUGH NORTHSIDE PARK.  THE PIPE SECTIONS THROUGH THE PARK ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN BLUE. 

THE WORK IS ANTICIPATED TO START NOVEMBER 1, 2021 AND LAST THROUGH SPRING 2022. 

 

http://www.wsd.dst.il.us/NEWS

